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Executive Director Stoyan Bumbalov, 

We are living during a time of dramatic Climate Change. As a people, we need to change our 
daily routines and habits to reduce GHGs as soon as possible. Please consider all the 
overwhelming scientific data. It's may not be a perfect solution; however, we need as many 
people and families using EVs rather than fossil fuel burning vehicles. This measure is a step in 
the right direction. Thank you for listening. Please take action. 

Louis Flores 
louisflores2468@comcast.net 
277 School St 
Pittsburg, California 94565 
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